
 

 

 

The  will be held this Saturday, February 6, at 8:30 in the morning. We look forward to 
this opportunity to connect with the pastors and congregational leaders from across the conference.   
 

Most congregations have received their shipment of Voices Together. We will look forward to a time when we can learn its contents 
together from the pews.  

Listed chronologically, then alphabetically by organization 

Due to the continued risk of infection from the novel corona virus Zion will NOT be holding the in February. 
 

The will be held online Saturday, February 20 at 1:30pm. "
" presented by Sarah Augustine of Yakima, WA and Jonathon Neufeld, from Seattle Mennonite. Who were the  

indigenous people here before settlers and Mennonites came to this land?  What influenced our decisions in how and where we live?  Please respond to 
Jerry Barkman for the link. The luncheon and program usually provide operating funds. Please consider PNMHS in your giving.  
 

listed alphabetically by organization 
 

It’s time to tap a shoulder! Do you know a young adult between age 18 and 30? NOW is the time to tap a shoulder and invite them to 
experience the life-changing SALT program of MCC. SALT remains active even in this pandemic time and is ready to receive  
applications! Visit Serving and Learning Together to learn more! 
 

Are you looking for resources to guide you through Lent? Mennonite Church USA is offering a new resource, the 
Lent at Home, a 2021 Worship Guide, written by Talashia Keim Yoder, pastor of Christian Formation at College  
Mennonite Church in Goshen, IN. The resource is intended for people of all ages, children through adults. The  
publication can be viewed on a screen or printed from any printer. It centers on Bible reading, prayer, and lighting 
candles with outlines for weekly or daily use. There are at-home rituals for Ash Wednesday, Maundy Thursday and 
Easter Sunday as well as a daily worship guide from Palm Sunday to Easter Sunday. 

 

Click here for the latest edition of PeaceMail. This issue includes a reflection by a Service Adventure participant at the location in  
Anchorage, Alaska. Click here for her thoughtful reflection about how the program is shaping her view of the world.  
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